

File: 64-4-5-6

March 6, 1985

Mr. Donald Collison R.R. 2 GODFREY, Ontario KOH 1T0

Dear Mr. Collison:

RE: BALD EAGLE ACTIVITY AROUND WOLFE LAKE

We have received your letter about bald eagle activity in the Wolfe Lake area. Your observations are extremely interesting, and will be a valuable contribution to our attempts to protect this endangered species from incompatible human activities.

Thank you very much for your cooperation, and please contact David Schlesinger of our Lands Branch if you have any new information.

Yours truly,

David Schlesiger

R. W. Beecher
District Manager
Napanee District
Ministry of Natural Resources
1 Richmond Blvd.
Napanee, Ontario
K7R 3S3

Telephone: (613) 354-2173

D. Schlesinger:gr